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Recommendation faculty EER

Dear Programme Director,

The PC-AM has read and discussed the proposed changes for the faculty part of the Master EER for
the academic year 22-23.

We have no principal objection against the new text, but we had a general feeling without specific
examples that some formulations have become quite technical and hard to read.

Best regards,

Hil Meijer
Chair PC-AM
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